
 
From: Heather Ireland [mailto:hireland@npca.ca]  

Sent: January-12-17 9:33 AM 

To: Bedioui, Ida 

Subject: Temporary Use By-law for Hamilton Zoning By-law No.6593, Dundas Zoning 

By-law 3581-86 and Hamilton Zoning By-law 05-200 to establish Temporary Uses By-

laws 

Ida, 

The Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) has reviewed the Temporary 

Use By-law for Hamilton Zoning By-law No.6593, Dundas Zoning By-law 3581-86 and 

Hamilton Zoning By-law 05-200 to establish Temporary Uses By-laws for seven pilot 

project areas and some properties within the rural area to permit entertainment on 

Outdoor Commercial Patios for a maximum period of two years.  

Based on our review, the NPCA has no objection to the approval of the Temporary Use 

By-law. Please note that an NPCA work permit will be required for any works in the 

NPCA regulated area in accordance with the NPCA’s “Regulation of Development, 

Interference with Wetlands and Alterations to Shoreline and Watercourses” (O. Reg. 

155/06) https://npca.ca/sites/default/files/Development_LandUsePolicy_Oct2011_0.pdf . 

 

Regards, 

Heather Ireland 

Watershed Planner 

Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 

250 Thorold Road West; 3rd Floor 

Welland, ON L3C 3W2 

Phone: 905-788-3135 ext 245  

Fax: 905 788 1121 

E-mail: hireland@npca.ca 
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